



Ottawa Board of Health Communication Items (held on file by the Board of Health Secretary)

- 1. Association of Local Public Health Agencies (alPHa) Information Break (December 18, 2023)
- 2. Letter from Penny Sutcliffe, Medical Officer of Health and Chief Executive Officer, Public Health Sudbury and Districts, to the Honourable Doug Ford, Premier of Ontario, regarding Household Food Insecurity (January 14, 2024)
- 3. Association of Local Public Health Agencies (alPHa) Information Break (January 18, 2023)

613-580-6744

TTY/ATS: 613-580-9656